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November 14, 2019 
 
 
Jerald Schnabel 
Castle Aggregate 
549 E Cucharras Street 
Colorado Springs, CO  80903 
 
Re: Pikeview Quarry, File No. M-1977-211, Comments Notice; Amendment Application, AM - 4 
 
Dear Mr. Schnabel: 
 
The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (DRMS) received a timely objection to the Pikeview Quarry 
Amendment Application, File No. M-1977-211, from the following: 

 Mr. Warren H. Dean and Carl B Mount and Associates, Inc. 

The objection was received within the public comment period which began when the application was 
filed for review on September 20, 2019.  A copy of the written objection is enclosed for your records 
pursuant to Rule 1.7.1(3).  The objection can also be viewed at:  
https://dnrweblink.state.co.us/drms/SearchPermit.aspx?cr=1   
 
In addition, two agency responses; one from the Division of Water Resources and the other from the State 
Historical Preservation Office. These documents are attached for your records.   
 
Please provide responses to the Dean/Mount comment letter prior to the December 19, 2019 decision date.  
Please not it was printed double sided. 
 
The DRMS is continuing its review of your amendment application and will provide adequacy comments in 
the near future.  Please contact me if you have any questions at (303) 866-3567 Ext. 8169. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Enclosures 
 
ec: Michael Cunningham, DRMS 
 DRMS file 
 Paul Kos, Stantec 
 Jerry Schnabel, Castle Aggregate 
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